On 14 March 2023 I spoke with David Reed Deputy Chief of the Weber Fire District about the Daisy Estates Subdivision. He informed me that the temporary turnaround easement in our subdivision needs to be 96 feet in diameter. According to the plat, the turnaround has a 50 foot radius which equals a 100 foot diameter, this is more than adequate.
He informed me that since it is a temporary turnaround it needs only be constructed of road base. 
We also discussed the location of the nearest fire hydrant and he concluded that the existing fire hydrant at the end of the current road will suffice and we will not need to add another one.
At the conclusion of our conversation, he changed the Fire DR review status to approved.
